From: Diane Holt

Sent: 23 August 2022 09:22

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Berden Hall Solar Farm

Section 62A Planning Application S62A/22/006 and UTT/22/2046/PINS (Uttlesford)

Dear Mr. Trevillan,

| am writing to object to the above application on land adjacent to Ginns Road, Berden on the
grounds that industrial solar farms are not the correct solution to address climate change. |
understand the need to address climate change and support offshore wind farms which have less
affect on local environments and communities. | also believe there are more suitable “brown sites”
for solar farms.

The land proposed for the solar farm is put to great use agriculturally and the need for the UK to
become for self sufficient is clearly evident. Using this land for a solar farm is wasteful and will cause

great disruption to local wildlife.

The network road structure around the proposed solar farm is totally unsuitable for the construction
traffic which would be required. This will create a huge safety risk.

In conclusion | have many reasons this application should be refused.

Yours sincerely,

Diane Holt






